
Berwick St James 
Village Meeting 

Due to the fact that either Tricia Burke or 
myself will be away for much of September, we 
will have to push the next Village Meeting back 
by a month or so.  It will now be held on Monday 
7th October '13 in the Reading Room at 7 
o’clock PM.  As usual there will be a glass or two 
of wine available at the end. 

Agenda items should be submitted to the Village 
Secretary, Mrs Tricia Burke at "The Post 
Office Cottage", no later than two weeks 
before the meeting. Her telephone no. is 
790894 and email is: 

berwickstjamesclerk@hotmail.co.uk 

 
 
Neil MacDougall 
Chairman Berwick Parish Meetings 
01722 792761 


